
Milford Central School
PO Box 237 . West Main Street
Nlilford. New York 13807-0237

Telephone (607) 286-3341or 3349
FAX (607) 286-7879

May 7,2009

Dear s.cn'fi\"r;ln

On behalf of the Milford Central School district, I want to thank you for allowing one (or
more) of our students to shadow you for a day. Our hopes are that the experience will
give the student some insight about what it is like to work in your field, and whether it is
a career that they might want to pursue. Thanks to your involvement, along with many
other local professionals, we were able to meet the needs and interests of each student as
closely as possible. We hope that it was a worthwhile experience for you as well, and
that we can continue to work with you in future years.

If you have any questions, comments or concerns about the program please feel free to
contact me at (607) 286-7910. Thank you again for your participation!

Jennifer Carr
School Counselor


